
  
 

 

 

 

All Listed Companies 

 

Subject: Generating Awareness on Availability of Dispute Resolution Mechanism at 

Stock Exchanges against Listed Companies/Registrar to an Issue and Share Transfer 

Agents (RTAs) 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

 
This is with reference to SEBI Letter No. SEBI/HO/OIAE/2023/03391 dated January 27, 2023, 

regarding “Generating Awareness on Availability of Dispute Resolution Mechanism at Stock 

Exchanges against Listed Companies/Registrar to an Issue and Share Transfer Agents 

(RTAs)” 

 

A copy of SEBI Letter dated January 27, 2023, is enclosed for your reference and for necessary 

action at your end. The copy of the letter is also available on the NSE website. 

(www.nseindia.com). 

 

 

For and on behalf of 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

 

 

Yogesh Deshmukh 

Senior Manager 

 

 


